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Ms. Kristen W 1

ONTAflO EfrIERC.IY

Board
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street,2Tth Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

Letter of Direction, and Notice of Application and Written Hearing
Canadian Energy Protection Corp. GM & ER Licence applications
Board File Number: EB-2014-0342 & EB-2014-0343

Please be advised of the completion of the following items in relation to the Board's Letter of
Direction dated December 8th, 2014.

- Both the English and French versions of the notice, including all graphics and the words
"Ontario Energy Board" have now been added to, and will remain on the Canadian Energy
Protection Corp. website.

- Copies of the applications, evidence, and any amendments thereto have also been made
available for public review, and Canadian Energy Protection Corp. will provide copies to anyone
who requests this material.

Please note that while the construction of Canadian Energy Protection Corp.'s website has been
completed, the site is offline and not yet live. As a result of the site's content being mainly aimed
at consumer education, and towards the acquisition of new customers for the provision of natural
gas and electricity, it's in the best interest of consumers if access to the site is restricted until
such time that Canadian Energy Protection Corp. possesses the necessary licences required to
acquire such customers.

The website is ready to launch at anytime, and screen shots of any section can be made available
to the Board immediately upon request.
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Should you require any additional information, please don't hesitate to contact me further

Sincerely,

Mark Cunningham
President, Chairmqn
Canadian Energt Protection Corp.
648 Merkley Drive
Orleans, Ontario K4A 1L4
Telephone: (613) 806 6996
Email: canadianenergt@outlook.com


